
THE VISION
March 21, 2024

 

ST. PAUL'S SUNDAY SERVICES:
8 am Rite 1 (In-person) & 10 am Rite II (In-person & YouTube)

Get your Bulletin for Palm Sunday, March 24, 2024

Access the March 24, 2024 10am, Service LIVE here

Visit our Website

Click Here For Online Giving

https://files.constantcontact.com/54e1bba3901/8c1be122-8664-4ce7-949b-fe3cf0ae1af0.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.youtube.com/live/iGmhPNLQRag?si=WS2ThtfMEj5XrC0Z
http://www.stpaulna.org
https://onrealm.org/StPaulsEpiscopa20338/give/now
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1139151674949/d7ee2e72-7afd-4dbc-8380-f84a49695590
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=The+Vision+March+21%2C+2024%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1139151674949/d7ee2e72-7afd-4dbc-8380-f84a49695590
https://www.linkedin.com/sharing/share-offsite/?url=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1139151674949/d7ee2e72-7afd-4dbc-8380-f84a49695590


See the St. Paul's Event Calendar Here

The Parish Offices will be CLOSED this week. Office hours will resume on
Monday at 10 am. Sorry for the inconvenience!

​If you have a Pastoral Emergency,
please call Fr. Allan at 812/944.0413, ext. 11.

The Janet McKenzie "Stations of the Cross" exhibit will also be closed this
week. Make sure to stop by next week, during Holy Week, to participate in this

very unique version of the Stations of the Cross.

GRATITUDE

I wanted to take a moment to
say thank you to all who have
reached out to check on me
during my time with COVID. It
has been a mild case and I am
soon to be back in action. I
appreciate your prayers and I
am grateful for all who have
stepped up to handle the
church happenings. Your
willingness to fill in with
services, our ministries,
readings, and anything else is
an example of love that our
gospel speaks of so often. It
makes my heart smile as I am
sure that it is glorifying to God.
Thank you. -Allan+

THIS WEEK'S HIGHLIGHTS:
UNCORKED SPIRITUALITY

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/3?cid=c3RwYXVsbmExODM0QGdtYWlsLmNvbQ


A small but lively group met Tuesday night at The Wine Shop for St. Paul's
monthly Uncorked Spirituality. Fine wine & conversation were enjoyed!

PALM SUNDAY

We will be making Palm Crosses during Coffee & Conversation on
Palm Sunday, March 24.

Come learn the art of cross making while contemplating Jesus' journey from
Palm Sunday to Resurrection.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
THE BISHOP IS COMING, THE BISHOP IS COMING!
MAUNDY THURSDAY, MARCH 28



This year, we are joining our sister parish, St. Paul's Episcopal Church in
Jeffersonville with Bishop Jennifer Baskerville-Burrows celebrating at

the Holy Eucharist, followed by the stripping of the altar.
St. Paul's, Jeffersonville is located at 321 E. Market Street,

Jeffersonville, IN 47130.

GOOD FRIDAY, MARCH 29

Read Bishop Curry's Letter

More Information about The Good Friday Offering

https://www.episcopalchurch.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/02/EN-To-Congregations.pdf
https://www.episcopalchurch.org/good-friday-offering/


HOLY SATURDAY
MARCH 30

10:00 AM-???
Yard cleanup, spring planting and

church decorating Party

Come to church Holy Saturday for a short service at 9:30 am and stay to help
spruce up the campus. Coffee & donuts will be available after the service.
Bring your yard tools and dig in to the clean-up and flower planting. Those

that aren't up for outdoor work, stay in the church and help us deep clean and
set the altar for Easter. Many hands make light work!

EASTER SUNDAY, MARCH 31

There is still time to signup to provide food or work on a set-up/cleanup team
for our annual Easter Sunday Brunch. The Brunch will be served immediately
following the 10 AM service. This is an All-Parish event, so please check out
the signup sheet online or on the Carriage House bulletin board. Food items

as well as Set-up and Clean-up teams are needed. This always a fun time!

Easter Sunday Brunch signup

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45A5AB28A6FFC52-48150123-easter#/


ONGOING PARISH EVENTS:

Lenten Art Exhibit
February 14-March 31, 2024

We are excited to display art prints by Janet McKenzie from her 14 Stations of
the Cross in the Parish House Parlor throughout Lent this year! 
There are printed booklets available to journey the Way of the Cross using the
traditional liturgy from The Episcopal Church, Book of Occasional Services,
2018. 
The booklets also contain general reflections that go with each station to leave
you pondering modern day dilemmas faced by many today. 

For more information about Janet McKenzie, please
visit https://www.janetmckenzie.com 

Self-guided Tour Hours: 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 10am-3pm

LENT 2024
See the list of offerings below.

LENT 2024

HOLY WEEK 2024
See our full Holy Week schedule below.

https://www.janetmckenzie.com
https://stpaulna.org/lent-2024


HOLY WEEK 2024

ST. PAUL'S MINISTRY
OPPORTUNITY:

SHEPHERD'S KITCHEN

Shepherd's Kitchen, St. Paul's feeding ministry, is currently recruiting
volunteers for the 2024-25 season. If you are interested in volunteering for this
ministry, there are a variety of jobs available:
**Chef/meal planner and assistant chef
**Set-up/clean-up crews
**Meal servers
Contact Fran Fach (812.786.5223) for more information.

https://stpaulna.org/holy-week-2024


For a number of years, "the Bobs", Maguire,Spiller and Forbes, have maintained St.
Paul's campus with their excellent lawn care skills. It has come to our attention that
they are in need of more members of the lawn crew. If you are interested in helping

out, please contact Bob Maguire or call the Parish Office.

Sign up for 2024 Altar Flower Dedications
Each bouquet is $30 and the large floor bouquet is $60.

Consider dedicating a bouquet(s) in memory of, in thanksgiving of,
in honor of, or in celebration of a friend, family member or an event.

Click the link below to access the sign-up sheet.
​You may drop a check in the collection plate, mail it to the Parish Office or pay

online via Realm on the St. Paul's website.

Altar Flower Sign-up 

Please join us in praying for those
in our community:

Almighty God, we entrust all who are dear to
us to your never-failing care and love, for this
life and the life to come, knowing that you are
doing for them better things than we can
desire or pray for: we pray especially for Judy
Bryant, Teri O'Shaughnessy, Melanie

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45A5AB28A6FFC52-45223245-altar#/


Craddock, Brittany Leach,Tim Welliver, Hans
Young, Dorothy Krebs Sarro, Bob Maguire,
​Steve Winsett, Jerry Amend, and Gordon
Anderson;
​through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

*******************************
Please note that our Prayer Team and your
clergy are actively praying for the needs of
our parish and community. If you would like to
see our prayer list so that you can also pray
regularly for those in our community, click the
RED link below. You can also call or email the
parish office.

Prayer Team list

Submit Prayer Requests Here

The Episcopal Diocese of Indianapolis
​and Other Offerings:

Spiritual Care Visitor Training
April 20
Spiritual Care Visitor Training is a 12-month program that equips lay persons
with active listening skills and other tools that will help them assist in pastoral
care in the parish or in an outreach setting such as a nursing home.

The training, offered by the Bishop Anderson House of Chicago, and
sponsored by Diocese of Indianapolis and the IN-KY ELCA, begins with a
retreat for participants on April 20 at Church of The Nativity,
Indianapolis. Participants in the training must be approved by their parish
clergy. Once approved, click here to complete a short application for the
training. 

​Application deadline is April 14. Participants will also need a background check
and to complete several Safe Church modules. Participants are supervised by
their parish clergy or a member of the agency where they are
volunteering. Cost of the training, including the retreat is $75. For more
information contact the Rev. Mary Taflinger, Missioner for Pastoral Care.

COMMUNITY EV ​ENTS:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1354PwYqiLo9nF8xsEE_dRZvXzS3m9vsB0O8we-nzKWA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezgq5tpznqTEN4DltCCZz1pXGhcbTPfYCyePInJfCNygDqAQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NDBdl3WiHyi2Xog_ePLQYtwb-zn5uQpeAeCmRhDyixxVt_hLOrYQX4pGZNWRxNWosACpCPgISg-HaXsdb_dNrfdUlymClBxVUu9oSNroD8Nkzv3CWFYRMd8Z1Y5EsUbOJR0vMtY1R5JMeLvmZdhU_iGiH6I9yGS5a3Q25CuUDSr0kuPpzQzax6T8KFfrrV0fs3sJKLQuy7sgyYdvuVjhf9Yvua4qxlhxJJSSqPWYITc=&c=NHXP694kIdZsfNc2DcvQN-HBnpawQPY5z0f86rE-OexLhMazXL91zg==&ch=KhyVAGexildXGdfpt6_3PNjxd-PR30siTNKDpXz2iSStQa-RI8yw6g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NDBdl3WiHyi2Xog_ePLQYtwb-zn5uQpeAeCmRhDyixxVt_hLOrYQX834DL_T9izCNluxy2BnWM6lLtsxJpoqwBsrKwQY1mBVFjg_GDwBM5CQum609zMKdfF1JkYbJpaCS0xgxIsZZMmytDmsK91iM8LTOe1x4-ZFLGFsrR6z7FgXGhG-DI5QCzS4GOEH_mzvtyo_FUjD990bhRoW-NSN0ZRJjSZ_cicr&c=NHXP694kIdZsfNc2DcvQN-HBnpawQPY5z0f86rE-OexLhMazXL91zg==&ch=KhyVAGexildXGdfpt6_3PNjxd-PR30siTNKDpXz2iSStQa-RI8yw6g==
mailto:taflinger@indydio.org


LENTEN ORGAN SERIES FOR 2024
This year's Lenten recitals will be held at

noon on Fridays.
Each recital will be performed on organs in New Albany.

They are free and open to the public.
The last recital will be this Friday at St. Paul's!

There will be cake afterwards in honor of J.S. Bach's birthday.

March 22: An All-Bach Celebration
Theresa Bauer, organ
Stacy Simpson, Erika Howard, trumpet
Cindy Wood, flute.
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, 1015 E. Main St.

St. Paul's Church
in the Episcopal Diocese of Indianapolis

1015 E. Main Street
New Albany, IN 47150
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www.stpaulna.org
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